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Please find enclosed a copy of the Bruce Power Sustainability Report.

Producing clean, CO2 free energy and life-saving medical isotopes, and doing it safely, has
never been more important at such a pivotal time for our climate and our people — here in
Ontario, across Canada and around the world. By collaborating with our employees, our
contractors, our suppliers, our political leaders and other stakeholders, we can make the
world a better place to live for future generations.

Bruce Power is entering a challenging yet exciting period with the next phase of our Life
Extension Program getting underway with the first Major Component Replacement Project
beginning on January 17. While we look forward to renewing our units and operating to
2064, we will do so incorporating environmental, social, cultural and economic systems.

As an integral part of the MCR process, and in the day-to-day operations of our site, we are
committed to minimizing our environmental footprint while at the same time continuing to
create jobs and economic benefit across Ontario and benefiting people’s health and well-
being.

Thank you for the ongoing role you play in Bruce Power’s achievements. Thank you for your
support in our continuing efforts to fight climate change. And please enjoy the Bruce Power
Sustainability Report.

Best regards,

Moot e ek

Mike Rencheck
President and Chief Executive Officer

Bruce Power P.O. Box 1540, Tiverton, ON NOG 2T0
Telephone 519-361-2673
www.brucepower.com
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